
Dear Rules Committee Chairs and Members, 
 
I strongly urge you to pass SB 870 out of Committee and give it a vote on the floor. This has been a long 
time coming, passed by the House a number of times in the past and then buried in Senate Rules. Not a 
great look for Democracy. We need more Democracy not less, and this measure is one step in that 
direction. SB 870 has earned an up or down vote in the Oregon legislature and another Rules Committee 
burial wd be a real disgrace. 
 
Sincerely, 
Joseph Stevenson 
4779 Birch St 
Astoria OR 97103 
 
Note: Please use discretion with your personal information in written testimony (i.e., do not add 
personal information you do not want the public to see). All meeting materials, including your name and 
any personal information contained in the submitted documents, are posted to the Oregon Legislative 
Information System (OLIS) and are accessible to all major search engines, including Google, Bing, and 
Yahoo. 
 


